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The Upper House committee inquiry into the organisation, structure and funding of museums and 
galleries in New South Wales has also been closely examining the proposed relocation of the 
Powerhouse Museum from Ultimo to Parramatta.   
 
To date, the inquiry has received a considerable amount of evidence through submissions and six 
hearings. To further inform its report, the committee has agreed for the Chair, the Honourable Robert 
Borsak MLC, to seek an order for papers in the Legislative Council for certain documents relating to 
the relocation of the Powerhouse Museum, including the preliminary business case.  
 
Given this, the committee has resolved to further extend its reporting date to 15 June 2017. For further 
information about the inquiry, please go to the committee’s website: 
www.parliament.nsw.gov.au/museumsandgalleries. 
 
 
 
 
 

-ENDS- 
 
 

For further information please contact Committee Chairman, the Hon Robert Borsak MLC, on 9230 2573. 
 

 Follow us on Twitter: 
@nsw_upperhouse 

Like us on facebook: 
https://www.facebook.com/parliamentnsw 
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